

THE VICTORIAN BAR

ETHICS COMMITTEE

Confidential

Mr. Carl Williams C/- HM Prison Locked Bag 7 Lara Victoria 3212 11 September 2006

Dear Mr. Williams,

Re: Complaint against Ms. Nicola Gobbo of Counsel - File No. LSC/06/3970

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 5 September 2006.

The Ethics Committee is investigating your complaint and will keep you informed of the progress of its investigation.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Jones

Manager

Ethics & Investigations

Email: ethics@vicbar.com.au Website: www.vicbar.com.au